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Dear Colleague, 
 

Update to the Incremental Entry Capacity Release (IECR) Model 
 

 
Further to the QSEC Auction invitation published on Monday 17

th
 August 2009, please be aware that 

an updated version of the IECR Charging Model has been posted on the National Grid website today, 
8

th
 September, at: www.nationalgrid.com/uk/Gas/Charges/statements/  

 
This version (3.8.9) updates the number of decimal places used in the Prices (p/kWh/day) section 
shown on the tab entitled ‘Control’.  Users of version 3.8.8 are advised to download the updated 
version 3.8.9 of the model from: www.nationalgrid.com/uk/Gas/Charges/statements/  
 
National Grid apologises for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
If you have any queries with regards to the IECR Charging Model please contact Tony Szabo on  
01926 654057.  If you have any queries with regards to entry capacity, the auction mechanism, 
Gemini or information provisions then please do not hesitate to contact either Diana Dai or myself on  
01926 654057. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Kay Haycock 
Network Operations 
National Grid 
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